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MAY 1, 2016 
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  PARISH  LIFE    

PARTNERS IN CHARITY APPEAL ~ 2016 Called to Be 
Merciful” ~ St. Anne Parish parishioners have donated 
$39,951.00  toward our goal of $76.000.00.  Thank you 
very much to all who have made a contribution. 

WANTED: DRESSER/CHEST OF DRAWERS:  Fr. Conrad is 
in need of a Bureau/Chest of drawers for his new 
residence. If you're looking to unload a dresser and wish to 
make a donation,  kindly contact the Rectory by phone or e 
mail. Thanks loads!   Fr. Conrad 

Birthright Carnations:  The Birthright Carnation Drive 
will be take place after all Masses on Mother’s 
Day weekend.  This is the primary fundraising 
event held by Birthright of Framingham.  The 
Birthright center is staffed entirely by volunteers 
who offer friendship, emotional support and 

practical assistance to women in a crisis pregnancy.  
Birthright does not charge for its services, but relies on 
donations from generous supporters to continue helping 
pregnant women in need.  Your support is deeply 
appreciated. Checks can be made out to Birthright of 
Framingham, 79A Main St., Framingham 01702. Any and 
all contributions are gratefully accepted.   

BLESSING OF YOUR HOME AND FAMILY:  Fr. Albert will 
bless parishioners homes and their families.  He is very 
pleased to do this for any parishioner anytime.  Please call 
the Rectory and we will plan a day and time that is 
convenient for your schedule.   

ADULT  FAITH FORMATION:  NEW DIVINE MERCY 
CENACLE   Thursday,  May 12 at 7:00-9:00 pm A faith 
fellowship group, to learn and live the message/
spirituality of Divine Mercy through prayer, book and 
scripture study.  We will be discussing The Holy Year of 
Mercy: A Faith Sharing Guide by Pope Francis, given to the 
parish community last Christmas. Meetings will be bi-
weekly in the Parish Hall Conference Room.      
UNITED PARISHES SOUTHBOROUGH:  Currently we are 
in need of: dish detergent, coffee (not instant), facial 
tissues (e.g. Kleenex), rice pilaf and Capri Sun juice 
boxes.  Donations may be left in the foyer of the parish 
hall. Pantry hours (located at Pilgrim Church) are 
Tuesdays from 7-8 p.m. and Fridays from 10-11 a.m.        
PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY meets on Mondays at 10am in 
the Parish Center Conference room. All welcome to join in. 
Completed shawls  are available for parishioners to take 
at the Parish Office during office hours.    

 WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE with MASS INTENTIONS  
 

Saturday, April 30, through Sunday, May 8, 2016 
 

SATURDAY   5:00 pm:    Parishioners of St. Anne Parish                                                  
SUNDAY          8:30 am:   Prayers for the  children receiving  
                                                    First Holy Communion 
                                                       
              10:30 am:   Prayers for Confirmation Candidates                                                                                                      
MONDAY        9:00 pm      Healing for Rob Nelson                                                                                                           
TUESDAY         9:00 am:     Margaret Anne Hostage  
WEDNESDAY   9:00 am:    Parishioners of St. Anne Parish 
 
               Vigil for Ascension of the Lord 
                         7:00 pm:   Intention for Peace in the World 
 
               Ascension of the Lord  
THURSDAY      9:00  am:    Parishioners of St. Anne Parish         
First FRIDAY    9:00 am:      Healing for Paul Brodeur 
                                                   by the Bernier Family     
SATURDAY    5:00 pm:       Parishioners of St. Anne Parish 
                                                
SUNDAY         8:30 am:      Rita DeDovx 
                                                 by Paul and Connie LeDuc    
                     10:30 am:       Michael Cascio 
                                                  by Linda Bradstreet 

Liturgical  Minister Schedule   
May 4 and 5  ~  Ascension of the Lord  

Holy Day 
    Wednesday 
7:00 pm   Lector:                                 Bill Yetman 
   Communion Ministers:  P. Howard/A. Shea  
       Thursday 
9:00 am    Lector:                                  Jim Garden 
   Communion Ministers:  P. Moran/E. Yetman    

May  7 and 8 
5:00 pm   Lector:                               Deb Sanford 
    Communion Ministers:  J. Castelda/G. Polanik  
        
8:30 am    Lector:                               Kate Battles 
    Communion Ministers:  C. Carreras/J. Flanders 
 
10:30 am  Lector:                              Peter Bradstreet 
    Communion Ministers:  J. Cruciani/P. Draper  
Counters:   Susan LoVerso and  Rich Flathers 

STEWARDSHIP REPORTS FOR: 
  

April 23 AND 24, 2016   
Weekly Offertory Collection…….................. $ 3,526.00 
 Support for Sister Parish, Haiti……………..$    355.00           
   Thank you for your ongoing  generous contributions. 
 
Special and second collections for May:  
Ascension of the Lord                                  May 5 

  

May God Bless, 
 

Samantha Rae Barberio  
and 

  Luke Joseph Gelormini 
 

as they receive  the gifts of Grace and  
                        New Life through Baptism in Christ. 



RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION  & YOUTH MINISTRY   

APRIL/MAY CHRISTIAN EDUCATION CLASS DATES  
 
                            Sunday: May 1  First Communion at 1:30pm 
                                            
      
MASS/CONFIRMATION CLASS:  
                          Saturday:  May 7 @ 5:00 pm (Rite of Sending)           
Rehearsal for  Confirmation   ~    @ 6:00 pm 
                           followed by a Pot Luck Dinner 
  
                         Monday:   May 9   Confirmation   @ 7:00 pm   
   St. Paul’s Cathedral, Worcester 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD: Held at the 8:30 
am Mass:    Children’s Liturgy  serves the young of our 
parish (Grades K-5) by providing them an opportunity to 
hear the Gospel in a format they can understand.  If you 
are interested in participating in the program you may 
contact Joanne Flathers at jflathers@charter.net or 508-
485-4345. 

New England Center for Children Walk/Run for Autism 
Sunday May 7. Come cheer on the participants and 
hand out water. All parishioners invited! St Anne 
Church has 2 water stations to manage. Let us know if 
you are running/walking in the event too - we will 
cheer you on! Call Mary Piekarz 508-272-9378 or 
email Mary.piekarz@mindspring.com   
   
BAND NIGHT:   To be held on Friday, May 20 
starting at 6:00 pm in the Parish Hall.  More 
information to follow.              

 
Do you need money for college?  The fifth annual Rev. Tom Garlick Scholarship shall be 
awarded to the seniors of St. Matthews and St. Anne Church.  The Southborough Knights of 
Columbus will be awarding $1,500 of scholarship money.  Please pick-up an application at the 
entrance to the church or download the application form off the Knights of Columbus website 
at www.kofcsouthboro.org.   

All applications and essays must be submitted by Tuesday, 5/31/16 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK: Bill MacIver, June Stephens,  Sr. Yvette,  

Faith Stephens, Caitlin O’Hara, Jenny Polanik, Sr. Paula Norton,  Sr. Norene,  June Phillipo,  Jan & Charlie 
Mangana, Christian Campero,   Danielle Taylor, Jamie Farley, John Gagliano, Stephanie McMahon, Rachel 
Knoll Diane Toomey, Sue (Infante) Despo, Sr. Jessica Hendron, Lee Ann Hamlin,  Brad Arsenault, Janet McGuire, 

Paine Family,  Lavallee Family, Marilou A. Custodio, Patty Morgan, Jim and Kathi Davis,  Melinda O’Connor,  
Sr. Declan, Susan Davis, Carol Cory,  Father Caldarella, Baby Cameron Domina, Scott Broussard, Paul Brodeur,  Beth 

Stephens, Kenny Cassidy, Zenta Franz, Colleen Manning Dinovo, Simone Almeida, Pat Austin, 
 Susan Whittemore, Nolan Francis Lane, Bill Yetman,  Phil Auzenne,  Gayle Dufour, Robert Nelson, Jane Bradstreet, 

Pauline Mickle, Alexandra Barr, Rita Camp, Carolyn Green, Jeannine and Rita Gadbout  

Dear Parish Family,  
      As you are aware Father Conrad is retiring and there will be a Parish Party given in his Honor on 
May 14th after the 5:00 Mass.  We are in need of your hospitality talents to add to this important 
transition for Father Conrad.  Currently we have two Parish families that have donated the food and 
flower center pieces for this event but are in need of more assistance. Below please find the list of 
assistance needed and if you are able to lend your talents to the event please email me to let me know how 
you would like to lend a hand.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      I thank you all in advance for you generous consideration . Please email me at kimgal59@gmail.com 
or call 857-498-0757.  
Blessings, Kim 

1.   Desserts 
2.   Food servers/drink station, coffee station 
3.   Balloons 
4.   Banner ( Staples prints these) 
5.   Drinks, Soda, water, coffee, cream 
6.   Table set up and decoration 
7.   Pictures of events Parish events that include Father Conrad.  
8.   Paper goods 

MAY CROWNING OF MARY ON MAY 8TH. 
 FIRST COMMUNICANTS WILL LEAD 

PROCESSION FROM THE GROTTO TO BEGIN 
THE  8:30AM MASS 

 
  YOUTH MINISTRY, MIDDLE SCHOOL AND 

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS WILL CROWN THE 
BLESSED MOTHER  AT THE 10:30AM MASS.   

mailto:jflathers@charter.net
mailto:Mary.piekarz@mindspring.com
mailto:kimgal59@gmail.com
tel:857-498-0757


“CAN WE HEAR EACH OTHER NOW?” 
As part of diocesan-wide strategic 

communications planning, we invite parishioners 
to take an online survey to help us understand 
better how people are communicating today. 
Being able to stay in touch with parishioners 
given increasingly hectic schedules is more 

important than ever. Your 5 – 10 minutes will 
provide critical input to improve our efforts at the 

parish and diocesan level. Please visit 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/comm-strategy 
before next weekend and help us hear you! 

Parish Staff  
Deacon Paul J. Reuter,  
Parish Administrator 
pjreuter@gmail.com 

 
       Fr. Albert Irudayasamy,  
       Sacramental  Minister 

         iakennedy2000@gmail.com 
   

 Rev. Dr. Conrad S. Pecevich, Pastor 
on Medical Leave of Absence 

cspece@charter.net 
 
 
 

 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

Director (grades 1-8)  & Pastoral Associate  
Donna McIntosh  

  stannereledsouthborough@gmail.com 
  

High School Coordinator/Youth Ministry  
Karla Reuter  

Tuesday & Wednesday ~ 9:30 am to 3:00 pm 
 stannereledsouthborough@gmail.com 

 
 

Administrative Assistant   
Linda Bradstreet   

E-mail: stanne403@charter.net 
 Monday through Thursday 

 
 Bookkeeper    

 Bridgitte Morgan 
Wednesday &  Friday   

 
Safe Environment Coordinator  

Pat Moran  ~ patmoran29@verizon.net    
 Music Ministry  

Organist & Choir Director: 
Paul Crivello    508-366-0821 

 pcrivello@digitallumens.com (work) 
  pjcrivello@verizon.net (personal) 

Kathy Bernier ~ Organist,  
  Saturday at 5:00pm   

Maintenance 
Matt Bernier   

Lord’s Day Mass Schedule:  
Saturday ~ 5:00 pm 

Sunday ~ 8:30 am & 10:30 am  
 Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

8:30 am  Mass during the school year  
 

Daily Mass Schedule: 
Week Day Mass, Monday through Thursday: 

   9:00 am  
First Friday:   9:00 am   

Confessions:  
 Saturday ~ 4:15 pm 

 The Confessional is located on the right 
hand side of  the altar next to the Baptismal 

Font through the door to the sacristy.     
Filipino  Mass: 

 Third Sunday of the month  ~ 12 noon   
 Exposition and Adoration of the  

Blessed Sacrament: 
Wednesday ~ 9:30 am to 4:00 pm    

Contact Information 
Office Hours, Monday ~ Thursday 

9:30 am to 3:30 pm  
Friday ~ 9:30 am to noon 

Telephone  508-485-0141 
Parish Fax 508-481-9374  

 Internet Information: 
E-mail: stanne403@charter.net 

Web:  www.stannesouthborough.org    
Sacrament of Baptism 

   If this is your first child, please 
arrange for baptism preparation prior 
to setting your baptism date. Baptisms 
are celebrated on the First Weekend of 

the Month at the 
Saturday Mass or the Sunday Masses. 

 
Sacrament of Marriage 

Arrangements with a Priest required  
at least one year prior to the wedding 

date.   
 

Visitation of the Sick 
   Extraordinary ministers are  pleased 
to bring the Eucharist to parishioners 

who are unable to join  
us for weekly worship. 

 

PREVENTING CHILD ABUSE 
IS EVERYONE'S 

RESPONSIBILITY:   
    

It’s every adult's moral 
responsibility to protect 

possible victims by reporting 
suspected abuse or neglect to 

the responsible authorities.  
For particular help you may 

call:  Frances J. Nugent, 
Director of Office for Healing 

and Prevention, Diocese of 
Worcester,  

 at 508-929-4363.  

 
ST. ANNE PARISH  

WELCOMES  ALL VISITORS 
 AND NEW RESIDENTS  

WHOWORSHIP WITH US.  
 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO 
JOIN OUR FAITH 

COMMUNITY, 
PLEASE CALL THE PARISH 

OFFICE  TO REGISTER  
AS AN ACTIVE MEMBER.  

 
PARISH OFFICE 

508-485-0141 

The Advocate, the Holy 
Spirit, whom the Father 
will send in my name, 

will teach you 
everything and remind 

you of all that I told you. 
Peace I leave with you; 
my peace I give to you.  

 
Gospel 

John 14:23-29 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/comm-strategy
http://www.stannesouthborough.org

